
BigThinkers 

For more information info@thethinkerhub.com

About us
Sessions are delivered by Glenn Skelhorn,
Royal Institute of Philosophy tutor, former
Head of Philosophy at Carmel College,
and co-founder and director of The
Thinker Hub CIC; and Sarah Daley, co-
founder and director of The Thinker Hub
CIC and former Head of General RE at
Carmel College. 

Only

£40
@ Dovedale 

‘Big Thinkers'’ Is a Philosophy club for Dovedale pupils in Y5, running
every Friday after school (3.20-4.20pm) from April 21st, 2023. Sessions
are discussion based and each week a BIG philosophical question is
explored together through stories, games and activities—questions like
‘is the mind separate from the body?’; ‘what is the best way to make
decisions?’; ‘what does it mean to be a good thinker?’, and ‘is it always
right to tell the truth?’

The sessions help pupils to develop their thinking skills by working with
others, building confidence in exploring ideas and arguments together,

and expressing opinions.
Most importantly, sessions are fun! Children are natural philosophers,

inclined to wonder about big questions, and Philosophy for Tweens offers
the perfect environment to encourage and nurture this ability.



The sessions are run at Dovedale on a half termly basis. The cost for this is
usually £50 but a special 20% discount for Dovedale has been applied so
pupils can sign up for £40. There is a limit of 15 pupils for the group. If you
would like to register your child, please e-mail info@thethinkerhub.com

with name, age, and any SEN/learning support needs. 
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